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From: D McInnis [mailto:dmcinnis48@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 10:02 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to application of D. P. Murphy Inc, Docket number PD527 

I oppose the application for a new gas station in the Borden-Carleton and surrounding areas as it is unnecessary. 
Our community has been served well by small family businesses that have operated in the area for generations. 
The addition of a new service centre would be detrimental to their survival.  

Thank you 
Darlene McInnis 


